
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 

 
6th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

Re: Year 5 parents consultations POSTPONED  
 

 
I am writing to advise you that year 5 parents consultations on Thursday 7th March are postponed.  
 
Due to health reasons, Mrs Saunders will be absent till Tuesday 12th March and, as a result, she will not 
be able to meet parents and carers this Thursday as previously planned. We apologize for this 
inconvenience and short notice. The consultations will happen at later date tbc, once Mrs Saunders is 
back.  
 
Mrs Theodorou will be teaching year 5 for most of the time during Mrs Saunders’ absence with Mr Venn 
stepping in for few sessions.   
 
As Mrs Theodorou knows the class really well, the children’s well-being should not be affected nor their 
progress to keep on track with their learning. Mr Venn will oversee the planning and preparation. 
 
Please NOTE that year 5 children will still need to be collected at 1pm on Thursday 7th March to enable 
other year group consultations that start at 1.15pm.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Headteacher 
 
 


